
Vice Chair Report 

Assembly March 7, 8, and 9, 2025 

 

I thank you for the honor of serving as your Vice Chair.  Service is important to my 

abstinence and program.  I am grateful to Milwaukee Area Intergroup for serving 

as our host for this Assembly.  Thank you for your service.  I have heard some wise 

words about service in groups, Intergroups and Region, “God does not call the 

equipped, but equips the called.  I feel as though I am still learning this position.   

 

I am looking forward to this Assembly March 7th. 8th, and 9th.  We will be 

renewing our goals for the coming year and determining what subcommittees are 

worthy of our attention.  Be sure to look over the sheets on Smart Goals which we 

will focus on to find the best subcommittees to serve our needs.  I find it helpful to 

have copies in your packet to keep track of suggestions in the brainstorming 

session.  We may be changing subcommittees so you may want to be thiinking 

what is the best direction for the ideas you worked with in your committee, and 

what else needs to be addressed. 

 

Remember to spread the excitement about the upcoming Region 5 convention 

presented by the Milwaukee Area Intergroup, “Be Alive In '25” May 23 to 25 at the 

Brookfield Sheraton Hotel, Brookfield, Wisconsin.  The hotel is the same one that 

Milwaukee Area Intergroup hosts their annual convention.  Registration started 

February 1st.  They are looking for raffle basket donations for the Marketplace, so 

start thinking about what to put in a great basket. 

 

 

Your Servant, 

Kevin F. Region 5 Vice Chair 

219-921-9379 

kevinf250e@gmail.com 
 


